Development Clerk

From: »iChristine Rader <crader@frontiernet.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 5:48 PM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Morrell Development question

Hello,

| live at 4061 Middle Cheshire Road, just below the current Morrell Development on St. James. | am curious if the
building plan is available for the public to see? | recall when Phase 1 was started, we were all told that there would
never be houses on the ridge, but it certainly appears that way.

| am also quite concerned about the impact this will have the water flow. It seems to be directed toward the retention
pond, but when that pond fills up, my yard is the lowest area all around.

| appreciate any information you can give me.

Sincerely,

Christine Rader



